Tiger cubs (nursery) newsletter)

Hello everybody. We hope that you are all keeping well and are
staying safe. It was lovely to speak with some of you last week.
If I didn’t manage to speak with you, | will be phoning again next
week. If you do need to speak to me before then, please do not
hesitate to phone school.

Did you all enjoy the wake up shake up video? | hope you joined
in! If you haven’t seen it yet, you can find the link on parent hub.
Thank you for your emails, it’s lovely to see the fabulous things
you are doing at home. | do apologise about the delay in replying.
Have you all enjoyed ‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea’ activities? In
nursery, the tiger shakers were a huge success. The children also
made up their own tiger song!

We will continue to keep in touch with you all and | will continue
to add a weekly activity plan (linked to a book) on parent hub
and the school website.

This week, we will revisit the book ‘The Blue Balloon’. You will be
able to watch/listen to Mrs Windsor reading The Blue Balloon
story. The link will be on parent hub.

We will be exploring balloons. Please see the activity sheets (on
the website and parent hub) for ideas.

We hope have all had a lovely weekend. Isn’t it a lovely feeling
to know that we can now hug someone not living in your
household (in a support bubble) from Saturday.

We hope that you have all been keeping busy.

Keep smiling, keep busy and keep well. We miss
you all very much and you are all doing an
amazing job (children and grown-ups). Thank
you for all your support. You know where we
are if you need us. Take care and stay safe. Love
Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough xx




